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Almonte United Church 
106 Elgin Street, P.O Box 190 Almonte, Ontario KOA 1A0 

Tel: 256-1355 • Email: office@almonteunited.com • Web: www.almonteunited.com  

_________________________________________________________    

Sunday June 23, 2024 10:30 am 
 

Since time immemorial, Indigenous peoples have lived on and 
cared for this land. We seek to rebuild right relations with the 

Algonquin Anishinaabe, to learn from them, and to live on their 
land with respect and gratitude. 

 
 

Prelude 
 
   

Words of Welcome  

 

Gathering Prayer:  

As the sun rises and a new day unfolds 

with all of its promise and hope, 

We recommit ourselves to join your divine mission: 

to advocate for justice 

to exercise compassion 

to love without reserve 

to work toward peace 

to afford second chances 

to seize opportunities for gratitude 

to change and be changed 

to embody Jesus in whose Spirit we live, move, and 

have our being, in whose love we are made whole, 

in whose compassion I rise to greet this day 

and every day for all my days. Amen. 

 

*Hymn: MV#48 “I Can Feel You Near Me”  
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Welcome & Announcements  

 

Children’s Story  

 

Choir Anthem : “ No Turning Back” 

 

Mission and Service Story  
 
Scripture Reading: John 6: 1-13           The Feeding of the  

Five Thousand  
 
Sermon 
 
*Hymn: MV#120 “My Soul Cries Out”  

 

The offering is collected- 
*Sung Response: MV#191  
“What can I do? What can I bring?  
What can I say? What can I sing?  
I’ll sing with joy. I’ll say a prayer. 
I’ll bring my love. I’ll do my share” x2 
                Dedication of Offerings 
 
*Hymn: VU# 586 “We Shall Go Out With Hope of 
Resurrection”   
  
Blessing 
 
Postlude 
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Congregation June 2024 
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Thank you, 
Reverend 
Mary, for all 
your years of 
kindness, 
support, 
enthusiasm 
and caring. 
Your 
leadership, 
guidance and 
knowledge 
have been a 
blessing. We 
wish you all 
the best in 
your next 
endeavor and 
trust you will 
make a 
positive 
difference in 
your new role. 
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Congregational News 

Check out our Website at 

www.almonteunited.com 
 

 
 

 
 

Financial Donations by E-transfer: 
During the pandemic we began to 

receive donations by e-transfer. For many people it 

is a quick and easy way to make a weekly financial 

donation. The email address 

is office@almonteunited.com and please include 

your name and contact information in the message line.  

 
 
 

Calling all voices ! 

Our choir is in need of additional members. If you 
are interested in joining our church choir, please 
contact our music director Neil Milnes or one of 
the choir members. 

 
 
 

Greeters Needed- We're looking for a 

few more people to join the Greeter Schedule. It's an 

easy yet important job. Duties including greeting 

folks at the door as they arrive and then passing the 

offering plate. Please let Rev. Mary know if this is 

something you can help with once a month.  
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What’s On at aUC this Week 
 

Office hours:  
Monday from 10 to 2 

Tuesday from 10 to 2 

  Thursday from 10 to 2 

 

Monday to Friday  
9:00 am Almonte Cooperative Nursery School 

 
Monday, June 24 
5:30 Taekwon Do 

 
Tuesday, June 25 

Katrina’s Baby College 
 

Wednesday, June 26 
5:30 Taekwon Do 

7:00 Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, June 27 
1:00 Carebridge Pilates 

 
Friday, June 28 

9:00 Lisa Kmiel Yoga 
10:00 Mississippi Wood Carvers 

 
Saturday, June 29 

 
Sunday, June 30 

10:30 Sunday Worship Rev. Heather Kinkaid begins 
                                                Sunday School 

Youth Group 
7:00 Lyndsey Lambden Yoga 
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Do you miss seeing some 
people at Church? If so, 
phone or email them and 
ask them to meet you at  
Church and to join us 
for coffee after Worship. 
 

 
Monday from 10 to 2 

Tuesday from 10 to 2  

Thursday from 10 to 2 
Office phone number: (613) 256-1355 

Office email address:  office@almonteunited.com     

Auld Kirk Cemetery:  Auldkirk@almonteunited.com                        

Website: www.almonteunited.com 

Rev. Mary’s email address: me.royal@gmail.com 

For emergencies, please contact Rev. Mary at 613-451-1671    

 Minister:     Rev. Mary Royal-Duczek 
Choir Director:  Neil Milnes 
Custodian:   Kim Julian 
Office:    Virginia Atkinson 
Counter this month:             Donna Lowry & Rita Munro  
Greeter:   George & Linda Mills 
Greeter next week:  Marina Johnston & 
                                               Norma Glandon 
Reader:   Bernadette van Duyvendyk 
Reader next week:  Dawn Misner 
Sunday School:  Margie Graff 

 

 
  N.B.  We have an automated external defibrillator!  
 It can be found on the table outside the office door. 

 

Invite 
Someone 
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